
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, January 22, 2023 

Important Dates: 

 
 
Guild Meeting 
Tues, January 24th  
 
 
 
Scholastic Book 
Fair 
Jan 30th – Feb 3rd 
 
 
 
Winter Gala  
Sat, February 4th  
 
 
Winter Break 
Feb 20-24th  

A Letter from the Guild:  

 
 

Please join us in the school cafeteria this Tuesday, 
January 24th at 7:00PM for our next Guild Meeting, 

we encourage you to attend. 
Gala Chairs will be available to chat at the meeting if 

you have any questions about the big night! 
 

Don’t forget about the Scholastic Book Fair! It will 
run during Catholic Schools Week, which is in 8 days. 

To set up an e-wallet for your child please visit 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/staugustineschool5  

 

If you plan on volunteering at any of the year end 
events or parties now is the time if you haven’t already 

done so this school year to get your CORI form in to 
the front office with Sylwia. 

 

Follow us on the Guild Facebook and Instagram for 
real time information for all things Guild related 

Scripture/Prayer: 
 

Dear God, thank you for looking after our school. Help us to 
learn, play and share together, so that the wonderful world 

you have made becomes more beautiful every day. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 
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THANK YOU  
TO OUR 

PLATINUM & GOLD SPONSORS 
 

The Melvin Family 
 

 

 


